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/9/01 :

The Senior Law Officer,
PPRA, (S & GAD)
304-T, 3" Floor, Alfalah Building, The Mall,

Lahore.

Subject:

Reference:

VIOLATION OF PUNJAB PROCUREMENT RULES 2014

Your office letter No. L&M(PPRA)1-16(SOC)(9)-AB/2014-4836,
Dated: 15" August 2018.

With reference to your letter mentioned above the advertisement in question has already

been cancelled due to “less response time”. A fresh advertisement published in daily “Jang”™ newspaper

dated 11 Aug, 2018 under 1PL-8173 which is fulfilling the criteria of PPRA rules (copy attached).

All procurements are being made strictly as per PPRA rules. No violation is committed.

Submitted for your kind information please.

Very truly your’s

Copy for Information:

(. PS to Chairman Transparency International-Pakistan,
4-C, Mezzanine floor, Khayban-e-Ittehad, Phase VII,
Defense Housing Authority, Karachi

3y fSb Vie Chantellery GCOF
3y Dieelsy (P4P) , GUVF.



